
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  
 
What a busy week again!  Clubs have begun and the 
school is buzzing with busy activities and fun in 
abundance. We have also welcomed our Afghan 
families this week and our children have enjoyed 
welcoming our new starters to school.  In the words of 
one parent “this is what St. Martin’s is about” and we 
have shared many moments of joy this week in school.    
 
Lunches  
Due to issues with food supplies and deliveries at the 
moment, our kitchen staff are dealing with lots of 
challenges. We may have to make changes to the 
menu at very short notice due to the nature of these 
challenges, so please bear with us during this difficult 
time.  Huge thanks to Mrs Patrick and the team in the 
kitchen for getting through a difficult few weeks.   
 
Allergies 
Just a reminder that we have children in school with 
nut allergies, so we are a ‘no nuts’ school.  Please be 
mindful when sending snacks and packed lunches to 
school so that nuts are not contained in ingredients 
with what is being sent in.  
 
Contact details.  
If you change your mobile number or your e-mail 
address, please remember to keep the office informed 
of the changes.  You are able to go into Parentmail 
and change your e-mail details too to support this.  
 

 
  
Uniform 
Please remember to send your child with suitable 
black shoes for schools. I have attached a reminder of 
uniform requirements which had been sent out at the 
end of last term as a reminder of our uniform policy.  
We do have a lot of spare uniform that has been 
donated to school, so if you need any items please 
check with us for any spares.   
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Art club 
Art club is open to all Year 5 children, so apologies 
for the confusion with this.  It has been a busy week 
with all the clubs re-starting and a lot of organising 
so thank you for bearing with us.  We want to 
provide as many opportunities for our children as 
we can so we will be introducing more clubs as the 
term progresses.   
 

Flu immunisations 
You should have all received information about the 
flu immunisation.  These will be administered on 
Thursday 4th November in school.   Please ensure 
you indicate your preferences/ permission following 
the information provided.  
 

Have a relaxing weekend everyone. With warm 

wishes and blessings, 

 
Mrs C Barber        

Headteacher 

 

 

 

“Serve one another in love” Galatians 5v13 

 


